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Republic of the Philippines 
Province of Nueva Ecija 

MUNICIPALITY OF BONGABON 

OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL MAYOR 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO                                         : ALL DEPARTMENT HEADS 
  
SUBJECT                              : BLESSING OF THE NEW BFP FIRE TRUCK 
  
DATE                                     : OCTOBER 18, 2022 

 

 

Please be informed that there shall be a formal blessing of the newly acquired BFP Fire 
Truck to be celebrated on October 20, 2022, 2:00 PM in front of the BFP-Bongabon old 
office. 
 
Expectedly, the Honorable Representative Jose Gay G. Padiernos of the GP Partylist 
shall grace the said activity, hence your presence is enjoined. 
 
FOR GUIDANCE 
 

 
By authority of the Mayor 
 
 
PASTOR A. DOMINGO JR. 
Senior Administrative Assistant III 
 
 
 

 
         
 

 


